
 

PICTORIAL REPORT 

Back to school IRC outreach campaign  

27 January 2023: Rembro Mall, Hamanskraal - Tshwane, Gauteng 

 

On 27 January 2023, the GCIS Information Resource Centre team held a Back-to-School outreach campaign near the Rembro Mall, 

at Hamanskraal in Tshwane, Gauteng. The team communicated the messages on Back-to-School, Central Application Central House 

(CACH) and National Student Financial Aid Scheme (NSFAS. Additionally, the team distributed leaflets and publications on the 

CACH, NSFAS, GCIS leaflets, Department of Justice Children’s Rights and Responsibility colouring books, Anti-corruption leaflets, 

and Vuk’uzenzele Newspapers among others. Below: GCIS officials distributing information material to the community members. 
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